

COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

April 4, 1938

min Dunkel

Mr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I have at hand your letter of March 31, in regard to your delay in answering my questionnaire. I appreciate very much your courtesy in this matter and will be awaiting your reply as soon as it is conveniently possible.

Sincerely,

Mary King Montgomery

Mary King Montgomery

Instructor in Physical Education

MKM: ML